


Project Description 
Georgia Department of Transportation 

Project STP00-0001-00(769); Dawson County, P.I. No. 0001769 
 
The Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) proposes to improve the SR 53 intersection 
with Thompson Road/Etowah River Road.   The proposed project would improve safety and 
efficiency of the intersection.  Improvements would include the addition of right and left turn 
lanes on SR 53 and left turn lanes on Thompson Road and Etowah River Road, and modifying the 
profile to improve sight distance.  The proposed project length is approximately 0.5 mile. 
 
There will be one detour, Thompson Road, during construction of this project.  Thompson Road 
is to be closed in stages II & III in order to accommodate reconstruction and a grade change.  
Access to local driveways is to be maintained throughout construction.  A detour is to be 
provided that utilizes Thompson Road to Hugh Stowers Rd to access SR 53. 





Georgia Department of Transportation 
Detour Open House Comment Card 

Project STP00-0001-00(769); Dawson County, P.I. No. 0001769 
April 16, 2009 

 
Please print responses. 
Name     _______________________________________________________________ 
Address _______________________________________________________________ 
              _______________________________________________________________ 
              _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Do you support the proposed detour?   ⁯ For  ⁯ Against  ⁯ Conditional  ⁯ Uncommitted 
Comments     ___________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
How did you hear about this meeting? ⁯ Radio � Newspaper � Signs  � Word of Mouth 
                                                         � Other _________________________________ 
 
Was the location of the meeting convenient for you to attend?               ⁯ Yes       ⁯ No 
 
          If no, please suggest a general location that is more convenient to your community. 
          __________________________________________________________________ 
 
Was the time of the meeting convenient for you to attend?                    ⁯ Yes       ⁯ No 
 
         If no, please suggest a time frame that is more convenient for you.__________________ 
 
Were your questions answered by the DOT personnel?                         ⁯ Yes       ⁯ No 
 
Do you understand the proposed detour after attending this meeting?    ⁯ Yes       ⁯ No 
 
Please share your suggestions on improving the way Georgia DOT conducts public meetings. 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 
 _____________________________________________________________________ 

Mail To: 
Mr. Glenn Bowman, P.E., State Environmental/Location Engineer 

Georgia Department of Transportation 
One Georgia Center 

600 West Peachtree Street, NW 
Atlanta, GA 30308 
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